
Homework Project – Autumn Term 2020 – Year 6 

Your homework for this half term is present to the class an area of the Tudors 

that interests you, or something about the Tudors that would like to find out 

about (remember our first lesson when we shared what we knew and what we 

wanted to find out!) 

Present your work in a creative way! It could be in a video format, an 

animation, a cookery demonstration, talking through a model or a poster, 

performing a composition about the theme… it’s up to you! You will need to 

research your chosen area and include at least two pages of A4 writing, but 

don’t forget, this could be your script for a video or information and notes for a 

cookery demonstration, words on a poster, words or a song… etc. Think 

outside of the box!  You have quite a long time to complete it, so you will need 

to plan what you are going to do each week! Your presentation is due in on 

Monday 7th December. (If you are presenting with food, bring in your written 

script/work etc. and leave it in school until you know the day you are 

presenting. We will present our projects over two weeks). Please do not print 

information off the internet, or copy and paste it from a website and present it 

as your own work. This is somebody else’s work!   Instead, read the 

information; take brief notes to help you remember interesting or key points, 

and then turn the internet off or close the information book!  Use your notes 

to rewrite the information, as if you are telling someone about something you 

have learned!   

Who can help?  

You can ask a family member to help you plan what you want to find out; find 

information or to help with making something; the internet (check with 

parents first!); good old fashioned information books(!); the TV; friends and 

Miss Thompson or me!  If you are finding something difficult, come and 

speak to us!  

 

I’m really looking forward to hearing, seeing, tasting… taking part in your 

creative projects!!  

 

Mr Hill   


